From: Cindy Saul [mailto:cindysaul@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 12:32 PM

To: Reg-Comment

Subject: CAFO Moratorium

Protect all of Arkansas watershed, and permanently prohibit CAFO permitting on the Buffalo.
Rev. Cindy Saul

406 Ouachita Ave

Mountain Home, AR 72653

870-421-0881

Sent from my iPad



